P.O. Box 60602 Lafayette, LA 70596

A non-profit 501(c)(3) charitable organization



"To provide opportunities so that every child's light will shine" www.shininglightfoundation.org

May 31, 2017

OFFICERS

Carolyn French, Ph.D.

President

Cynthia Dauphin Vice President

> Mildred Baker Secretary

> > Bruce Snow Treasurer

Perry Scotola Parliamentarian

Lana Swanwick Hospitality

BOARD OF DIRECTORS

John Broussard
Joseph Cilano
Tanya Cormier
Kerry Douglas
Julie Eaton
Dr. Don Ennis
Cheryl Evans
Mike Huber
Michelle Izzo-Voss
Troy Kahler
Hayley LeJeune
Sandra Wilcox

## ADVISORY MEMBERS

Misty Carrier
Cynthia Comeaux
Heather Fuller
Dr. Ron Hardey
Ted Hoyt
Shauna LeBlanc
Tony Moore
Maria Placer
Debbey Ryan
Dee Stanley

Dear Friends in Junior League of Lafayette:

Thank you for your consideration of the Shining Light Foundation for your Spring 2017 grant cycle. Our Officers, Board of Directors, and Advisory Board members authorize our application and agree to implement the program if funded.

Our project is to meet the needs of students in pre-Kindergarten through eighth grade in Lafayette Parish public schools in response to requests from their counselors, teachers and principals. Most of the applications we receive are to help with the cost of instruments for students to be in their school bands and the cost of cultural / educational field trips to participate with their class rather than be left behind.

Dr. Aguillard encourages our program and allows us to present information to the counselors at their meetings in the beginning of each school year. Consequently, the scope of our program continues to expand and the number of requests continues to increase.

We are grateful for your assistance in the past and would appreciate your continuing support of our program. We invite you to join us at our monthly meetings to experience the joy we find in making the world a better place, one child at a time. Our Board members are fully involved an engaged in implementing our program with full accountability.

Sincerely,

Carolyn French, Ph.D.

President

cc: Joseph Cilano, Executive Director Shining Light Foundation